INVITATION TO SUBMIT EXPRESSION OF INTEREST FOR neonatal care
technology solutions using dual power sources in humanitarian settings with
limited resources

The International Organization for Migration (IOM) is an intergovernmental humanitarian
organization established in 1951 and is committed to the principle that humane and orderly
migration benefits both migrants and society. The

International Organization for Migration (IOM) invites interested and eligible vendors to
submit Expressions of Interest (EOIs) in respect of provision of the requirements described
below.

The purpose of the REOI is to identify vendors that wish to participate in a forthcoming
solicitation process.

Expression of Interest Document


https://nigeria.iom.int/sites/g/files/tmzbdl1856/files/inline-files/eoi-ng30-23-0979-neonatal-care-technology-solutions-using-dual-power-sources-in-humanitarian-settings-with-limited-resources.pdf

